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I am writing in OPPOSITION to the proposed RED FLAG LAW.  There is no need 
for this proposed legislation.  It is merely being foisted on Maine by out of state 
special interests funded by billionaire Bloomberg ("people from away").  In reality, 
Maine’s “yellow flag” law currently in effect provided everything needed to stop the 
Lewiston shooter, as he had been reported to authorities many times by several 
individuals leading up to the tragedy. The fact that he wasn’t stopped wasn’t the fault 
of the current law, but the fault of politicians who refuse to fund police enough for 
such purposes.  To conclude anything else flies in the face of the facts.


